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Official federal commemoration – Waterloo - 18 June 2015: Accreditation of the press

On Thursday, 18 June 2015, an official Belgian federal government ceremony to commemorate the
bicentenary of the Battle of Waterloo will be held at the Lion's Mound monument on the battle site.
Please find attached the procedure to follow to obtain the accreditation needed for access to the
various press zones for this event.

N.B.: The accreditation issued by the Waterloo 1815-2015 ASBL non-profit association is not valid for the
official ceremony.

The Organising Committee of the Official Belgian Federal Government Ceremony to Commemorate the
Bicentenary of the Battle of Waterloo
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